
  

NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Athletics 9th Annual Dinner Auction 
Timmins, March 1, 2010:  The OHS Athletic Department is looking for your support. The 9th 
Annual O’Gorman High School Athletic Dinner Auction will take place Saturday, March 6th, 2010 
at the Dante Club. 
 
This fun-filled evening will begin with Cocktails/Viewing of items at 6pm, then dinner will be 
served at 6:30 pm.   
 
A silent auction runs through dinner, continuing while the live auction is going on.  The live 
auction starts immediately after dinner.  Michael Doody will be the Auctioneer again this year. 
Items up for auction will be posted on the board’s website (www.NCDSB.on.ca) under 
O'Gorman High School’s News & Events Tab; check regularly as they will be updated often.  
Items available so far range from 6 to 8 person hot tub, to barbecues, to sports paraphernalia 
and vacation opportunities.   
 
Doug Basso, Head of Physical Education at O’Gorman High School, commented “I am really 
looking forward to this year’s event. The items we’ve received from local merchants are 
excellent and I know they will all be auctioned off during the evening. We will have something 
for everyone.”  
 
Money raised goes directly to the students, paying for travel, equipment and various other 
expenses incurred by O’Gorman’s sports teams. 
 
Tickets are available at OHS, call Doug Basso at 268-4501 ext 4122 or Lea Luxton in guidance.  

Cost is $50 per person or $350 for a table of 8. 
 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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